
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 
On Friday 16th September, pupils in KS2 will be taking part in a French day.  On French day, your 
children can either wear their normal school uniform or they may wear clothes in the colours of the 
French flag - red, white and blue.   
 
During the day, we will be having a French café where the children can taste some typically French 
foods.  Please can you notify your child's teacher of any food allergies that they have by Wednesday 
14th September.   
 
The lunchtime menu will be the same as shown on the website.  However, we will use French to 
describe the lunch menu in school. 
 
Kind regards 
W.Smith Y5/6 Teacher 

 


